
  

Spirit wear is the gift that gives back! 
 

 

This holiday season you are encouraged to stop by THE DEN and check out some 

new spirit wear.  We are located off of the lobby in Harrison High School and the 

proceeds from our sales go back to our student athletes! 

Holiday hours are as follows: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

November 26 
11:00-12:30 

 November 27 
CLOSED 

November 28 
11:00-1:00 

November 29 
6:30-8:00 

November 30 
11:00-12:30 

6:30-8:00 at the 
Varsity Basketball 

game 
ONLINE ORDER 

CUTOFF DATE FOR 
CHRISTMAS 

DELIVERY 
MIDNIGHT 

December 1 
CLOSED 

December 3 
11:00-12:30 

December 4 
CLOSED 

December 5 
11:00-12:30 

December 6 
6:30-8:00 

December 7 
11:00-12:30 

 

December 8 
6:30-8:00 at the 

Varsity Basketball 
game 

December 10 
11:00-12:30 

 

December 11 
CLOSED 

December 12 
11:00-12:30 

 

December 13 
6:30-8:00 

December 14 
11:00-12:30 

 

December 15 
CLOSED 

December 17 
11:00-12:30 

 

December 18 
CLOSED 

December 19 
11:00-12:30 

 

December 20 
Online order pick 

up in The Den 
6:30-8:00pm 

December 21 
11:00-12:30 

 

 

 

There is also a website for you to order additional items as well as custom items just click the 

spirit wear link below: 
https://www.agpestores.com/undergroundsports/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=9066&prodgroupbypass=true 

 

Questions?  You can email Lesley Fette at lesley.fette2@gmail.com or send a text to              

513-646-7411. 
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